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June 21, 2010
The Honorable Amy Klobuchar

United States Senate

302 Hart office Building

Washington, DC 20510

Fax: 202-228-2186

Dear Senator Klobuchar:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) strongly supports your legislation [“The Veterans One Source Act” (S. 3355)] that calls on the VA to combine and then increase all existing internet resources for veterans into a one-stop website that will provide all-inclusive information and suggestions on every issue that could be of concern to a veteran or his/her family or caregiver. Enhancing awareness of benefits and support resources is a major concern in both the military and veterans’ communities and this legislation helps address this issue.

The Association appreciates your strong leadership on this matter and stands ready to provide assistance in advancing this legislation. The FRA point of contact is John Davis, FRA’s Director of Legislative Programs, at the above numbers or (john@fra.org).


Sincerely,


JOSEPH L. BARNES

National Executive Director
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